Permanent Mission of Turkmenistan
to the United Nations Office

Geneva

Reference: No. 01-8/OHCHR/181

Office of the United Nations
High Commissioner for Human Rights
Geneva

The Permanent Mission of Turkmenistan to the United Nations Office and
other International Organisations at Geneva presents its compliments to the Office
of the United Nations High Commissioner for Human Rights and, with reference
to the latter’s note verbal Ne CERD/GH/SP, dated 16™ of September 2016, has the
honour to inform that the delegation of Turkmenistan during the consideration of
the eighth to eleventh periodic reports of Turkmenistan to the Committee on the
Elimination of Racial Discrimination on its ninety-first session, to be held on 30
November-01 December 2016 in Geneva, will be composed of the following
officials:

- Mr. Geldimammed GELDIMAMMEDOV - Deputy minister of
Education of Turkmenistan (head of the delegation);

- Mr. Atamurat TOYLIEV - Chair of the Committee of Social Policy of
Mejlis (Parliament) of Turkmenistan;

- Mrs. Lyudmila AMANNIYAZOVA, Deputy Director of the National
Institute of. Statistics and Information of Turkmenistan;

- Mrs. Shemshat ATAJANOVA - Head of the Unit of the National
Institute of Democracy and Human Rights;

- Mr. Atageldi HALJANOV, Ambassador, Permanent Representative of
Turkmenistan to the United Nations Office at Geneva;

- Mrs. Menli CHOTBAYEVA, Third secretary of the Permanent Mission
of Turkmenistan to the United Nations Office at Geneva.

The Permanent Mission of Turkmenistan to the United Nations Office and
other International Organisations at Geneva avails itself of this opportunity to
renew to the Office of the United Nations High Commissioner for Human Rights
the assurances of its highest consideration. %

Geneva, 23 November 2016
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